
To Whom It may Concern, 
 
I am writing to you concerning the upcoming vote on SJR22 and SB838, I am not sure of the just reason 
or justification behind these bills and allowing 16 year olds to vote on the leadership of the our state or 
country. As a father who loves his children dearly and having been 16 once myself, it is my experience 
that the majority of 16 year olds not have the maturity to vote on leadership in government.  
 
Vote No on these two bills.  
 
Patrick Jerald Scrivner 

 


